[bookmark: _GoBack]Enrollment appears to be holding at a 7-8% decrease from spring 2011. If this trend continues, we will end up with approximately 2500 students enrolled and attending classes for spring 2012, which is a decrease of approximately 6%. This decrease is marked improvement from a decrease of approximately 13% in fall 2011. In short, our efforts to stop the steady decrease in enrollment appear to be having a positive effect. If this trend continues, we may start seeing slight increases in enrollment by fall 2013.
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